
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20226 

November 3, 1969 

Dr. James B. Rhoads 
Archivist of the United States 
National Archives Building 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Dr. Rhoads: 

Mr. Harold Weisberg has forwarded to us a copy of the letter he sent to you on October 17, and its enclosure showing certain items in which he was interested. 

To facilitate your reply to him, we thought perhaps the following enclosures taken from our files might be of assistance to you. 

Copy of the Certificate of Death which was 
filed in Texas. 

Copy of letter, dated November 26, 1963, 
from Commanding Officer, U. S. Naval Medical 
School, concerning laws and regulations 
regarding the confidential nature of the 
events. 

The original and six pink copies of Certificate of Death (NAVMED N). 

Copy of receipt from FBI for a missile recovered during the examination of the body. 

Copy of a letter, dated November 22, 1963, 
from Dr. M. T. Jenkins, Department of 
Anesthesiology of the University of Texas 
Southwestern Medical School, subject: Statement 
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concerning resuscitative efforts for 
President John F. Kennedy; together with 
the letter of November 23, 1963, from 
Dr. Kemp Clark and the summary of his 
findings of treatment and examination of 
the President in the Dallas County Hospital. 

We do not have a copy of the "receipt dated November 22, 
1963, for bed sheet, surgical drapes, and shroud used 

to cover the body in transit," or the "receipt dated 
November 22, 1963, regarding a carton of photographic 

film, undeveloped except for X-rays, delivered to PRS 
for safekeeping." 

We hope you find these enclosures helpful in your contacts 

with Mr. Weisberg. 

Very truly yours, 

Thomas 	elley 
Assistant Directo 

Enclosures 


